
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 July 2020 

   

Question  Could the Convener explain why the cycle lanes going south 

from the Omni Centre to Leith Street have not been opened 

during the Covid-19 pandemic and what is preventing these 

being opened as a piece of cycle infrastructure in place, but 

currently unused; could she also detail why a TTRO for their 

use could not be put in place to create a safe route south for 

cyclists? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


